Send Your Favorite Teacher on an Earthwatch Expedition with Latin American Teachers
 

  

[there was a picture of a dolphin here!]

Do you know an LA area teacher who might be interested in a cross-cultural experience with Latin American teachers while on an Earthwatch expedition in Costa Rica, Ecuador or Brazil?  

Due to a generous donation from Helen and Peter Bing, Earthwatch is offering an exciting opportunity for LA area K-12 teachers to be placed on an Earthwatch expedition with Latin American teachers from the local community where the expedition takes place.  

   

 The objective of this cross-cultural professional development opportunity is for US and Latin American teachers to come together as teammates on an Earthwatch research expedition to share teaching experiences and create a lasting network between their classrooms for years to come.   

   

 This is a wonderful opportunity to enrich the education of children in the LA area and in remote regions of Latin America.  Please reward well-deserving teachers you know, and forward this announcement to anyone you think might be interested!  

   

 To apply or learn more about this unique opportunity, click here: Bing Educator Fellowship Application 

   

 Bing Educator Fellowship award winners will join an expedition during the summer of 2007, so applications need to be submitted to Earthwatch by April 1, 2007.   Time is running out, so please act fast! 

   

 Earthwatch Fellowships cover all costs associated with the research expedition and accommodations, and include a travel stipend for transportation to the research site.  

   

 Thank you for helping to spread the word about this exciting opportunity. 

 

Education Fellowships Department 

fellowshipawards@earthwatch.org 

